
School Board Meeting:    July 14, 2009 
 
Subject: Asphalt for the BHS tennis courts and 

BCMS running track 
 

Presenter:      Eric Hamilton 
 

 

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 
 
Accept the base bid and unit pricing from Knife River Corp. for $214,019.68. 

 

  
DESCRIPTION: 

 

  
Enclosed is the bid tab for the asphalt work at the BHS tennis courts and the 
BCMS running track, showing the two companies that placed bids.   

 

If you have any questions about this project, please feel free to call me at 682-
8773. 


